LEGAL NOTICE

FORT HUNTER, NY- The annual election of the Fort Hunter Fire District will be held at the Fort
Hunter Fire Department located at 351 Main St, in the hamlet of Fort Hunter, NY on Tuesday
evening, December 14, 2021 from 6 PM to 9 PM for the purpose of electing a Fire
Commissioner for a five (5) year term. All electors qualified to vote in the last general election
are eligible to vote at this Fire District election if they have lived within the limits of the Fort
Hunter Fire District for the past thirty (30) days. By resolution, the Board of Fire
Commissioners has adopted paragraph 7 of section 176 of the Town Law which provides that a
candidate for the Fire District Office shall file their name with the Board Secretary, Barbara
Lampkin, P.O. Box 21, Fort Hunter, NY 12069 Via US Mail or e-mail fthunterboc@gmail.com
no later than NOVEMBE 24, 2021.

Barbara Lampkin, Secretary
Board of Fire Commissioners
P.0.Box 21

Fort Hunter, NY 12069
November 11, 2021
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be put on the Town Bulletin Board and The Town of Florida Web Site between November 24,
ember 29, 2021
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Barbara Lampkin, Secretary, Fort Hunter Fire District ey A\

November "1 , 2021




